FROM: Donald L. Tibbetts March 6, 2024

TO: Bourne Board of Health

24 Perry Ave
Buzzards Bay, MA 02532

Re: Scheduled BOH
Public Hearing
March 13, 2024

To Whom It May Concern

I am aware of the proposed project at 405 Circuit Ave., Pocasset and as the
rear abutter at 42, Hope Avenue, I am in support of it.

Sincerely
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